
Trinity Preschool Playgroup Task Force 

Report for January 14, 2019 Council Meeting 

The Trinity Preschool Playgroup Task Force (the “Task Force”) met again on December 11, 2018.  At this 

meeting we discussed the financial operations of the Preschool within the Church’s budget.  We also 

discussed the Preschool’s employment policies and practices.  Finally, we discussed the quality of the 

Preschool’s space (i.e. classrooms and playground).  The Task Force will meet for the last time on 

January 15.  At that meeting the Task Force will recap all of the major points of discussion from the last 

six months and outline the report that will be prepared for Council. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jon Andrews 


